PETITION

To: Member of Parliament for Hemel
Hempstead, Dacorum Borough Council.

We, the undersigned, would like
Dacourm Borough Council:

a) To review the LA3 Core Strategy
Document that has been expanded to
include the land on the South and West of
the Gas pipe line that was originally
designhated as green belt and not for
development at this time and revert to the
original plan.

b) Not to use the roads Lindlings, Furze
Road, Campion Road and Musk Hill as
entrances and to use alternative entrances
away from those roads into the new Estate
code named LA3 that will consist of 900
houses, shops, doctors surgery and school,
this includes footpaths, and cycle ways.




